
RIVERTOWN ROAD PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT (Addendum #1) Page 1 of 1 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

ADDENDUM #2 
 

IFB# 21-002 
City of Fairburn 

 

Rivertown Road Pedestrian Improvements Project 
 
 

 

 
Questions & Responses: 

 
 

1. Are there profiles or a grading plan to determine earthwork quantities? 
No. 
  

2. It appears that there are two brick mailboxes one in base bid and one in the alternate 1.  Will the 
contractor be responsible for rebuilding these in kind?  
The new sidewalk should be installed around the brick mailboxes. A gradual transition to and from 
the back of curb will be required.  
 

3. The detail for the retaining wall appears for a cut wall.  Some sections will require a fill wall.  Is there a 
detail for these walls?  
No, other detail is provided. The successful Contractor may provide an alternative to the detail 
provided in the plans for review and consideration if necessary.   
 

4. Will contractor be compensated for actual quantities? 
Yes. This is not a lump sum project.   
  

5. Will there be a railing where the catch basin is open in the back? 
It is not anticipated. No railing is required unless the drop is over 30”. The contractor is responsible 
for field verifying grade and letting the City know if a railing is required or not. 
 

6. Are fire hydrants being adjusted to grade or are they being relocated outside the work area. 
If fire hydrants are not conflicting with the sidewalk, they can just be reset at the new grade. If the 
fire hydrants are conflicting with the new sidewalk, they need to be relocated out of the way and 
reset to grade. 

  
 
 

End of Addendum  

 

 

 

 


